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November 5, 2012 

 

 

To:  

Councillor Peter Milcyn, Chair – Planning & Growth Management Committee, City of Toronto 

Members, Planning & Growth Management Committee, City of Toronto 

 

Re: 2035 Kennedy Road – 5 Year Official Plan and Municipal Comprehensive Reviews: 

Requests to Convert Employment Lands 

 

Dear Councillor Milcyn and respected members of the Planning & Growth Management 

Committee, 

 

On behalf of our client, Westmount Hospitality Group, we would like to register our support for the 

preliminary recommendation to convert 2035 Kennedy Road in Scarborough from Employment 

Areas to Mixed Use Areas.  

 

We understand that the recommendations by City staff in regards to the 5 Year Official Plan and 

Municipal Comprehensive Review will be presented to your Committee on November 8, 2012, and 

subsequently to the public for consultation soon afterwards.  

 

We would like to request that we be notified when future information regarding the 

recommendations or public meeting dates becomes available.  

 

Should you require any clarification on issues, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

Yours very truly, 

 

Pino Di Masico, Partner,   

 

 

 
 

CC:  

Jane Pepino, Aird & Berlis LLP 

Jeff Hyslop, Westmount Hospitality Group 

Craig Cal, Urban Strategies Inc.  

http://www.urbanstrategies.com/

